
Please remember to ask for a Down's 

Syndrome Red Book Insert if one has not 

already been provided by the Trust.   

The regular health checks your child should 

receive are listed in the Down’s Syndrome 

insert for your child’s health record book (Red 

book) which you will have been given before 

leaving hospital.  

Copies are available from postnatal/neonatal 

wards and from your Health Visitor 

 

 


